


further exacerbated if the landlord lived in another State, due to the NCAT federal
jurisdiction restrictions. During this time, if the tenant defaults in rent payments, the
landlord is left with no bond, growing rent arrears and a lengthy expensive process via
NCAT (or the Local Court if a federal jurisdiction matter). Currently, people in need can
seek bond assistance for a new tenancy. For those who don’t qualify for such assistance,
there are bond loan platforms available if required. Why must a landlord carry this risk
when the current system is working? 

Since the COVID-19 pandemic, we have experienced many of our managed properties
being sold, mainly to owner occupiers, reducing the number of properties that we manage.
This has resulted in extremely low vacancy rates and the trend we all see, resulting in the
rental crisis. The solution is not to further alienate residential investors – so that they invest
elsewhere. Implementing these changes, that are not necessary because the residential
tenancies legislation already provides sufficient security for tenants, is not the way to solve
the rental crisis. 

Landlords should be incentivised to invest, which should be the Government’s key focus at
this critical time. 

We seek your assistance to bring these relevant points to Parliament when the changes are
discussed. 

Yours faithfully




